
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, 19 March 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We have a fantastic opportunity available for all those who are thinking of studying Physics, Engineering or Maths 

at university.   

 

Loughborough University are coming to The Priory Academy LSST on Wednesday 5th June 9:00am to 11:00am to 

provide a session in which an engineering challenge with be set.  Please read below for the details on the event.  

 

“Loughborough University, will set a ‘Smart Mobility Design Challenge’, briefing students to work in groups, 

looking to the future to imagine and then design on paper something for mobility. This is based on a challenge 

which Ford sets its own engineers and also which Loughborough University students work on.  Students present 

their ideas back to the group.   We will then proceed to talk about STEM careers and various different industries 

and roles available, as well as a variety of the HE courses available at undergraduate level and beyond.   Designs 

will be judged and a winner announced at the end of the session with a small prize.“ 

 

The university will also be bringing current students for those involved to ask questions and engage with in 

conversations.  This session is free but has a limit of 50 students to be involved.  If your child  would like to 

register their interest then please fill in the attached slip and hand it in to Student Reception.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mr D Hill  

Teacher of Science 

 

 

Student name:         Tutor group:  

 

I would like my child to be considered for the Loughborough STEM event occurring on Wednesday 5th June 2019.  

 

Signed:          Date:  


